
 
 

 

Change in ID Authorization Letter 
 

Date: 2021-08-11  

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: RI7ME910G1WW 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter grants authorization for representative of BioIntelliSense, Inc. to apply to
FCC for a Change in Identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.
This authorization applies to Telit Communications S.p.A, FCC ID: RI7ME910G1WW
(04/22/2021). We are aware that BioIntelliSense, Inc. intends to market the above
referenced product under their own FCC ID: 2ASE7-BIOHB02CTM10.

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 
----------------------------------- 
Brian Tucker / SVP Quality Management  
Telit Communications S.p.A 
Tel: 1-919-415-1505  
E-mail: brian.tucker@telit.com 
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